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“Partners in Preparedness” urge holiday personal safety

As thousands of Southeast Texas residents shop and celebrate this holiday season, Beaumont Police and the Civil Air Patrol’s Spindletop Cadet Squadron remind the public to devote a few extra minutes to safeguarding people and property.
Holiday gatherings and travel not only offer friends and family an opportunity to celebrate: they also offer criminals a chance to victimize unwary citizens. 

Beaumont Police Department recommends:

· Making empty homes look inhabited; interiors lit, blinds closed, vehicles moved
· Keeping holiday trees and gifts out of sight through windows or glass doors
· Sharing travel and party information only with family, close friends and guests
· Cutting and bagging gift boxes and wrapping before placing in garbage cans
· Deciding ahead of time how much alcohol to responsibly serve at parties

· Take turns serving as a designated driver when on the party circuit.
Holiday safety includes awareness when at the store or mall.

The Civil Air Patrol’s Spindletop Cadet Squadron urges shoppers to:
· When possible, park near a landmark: light pole, storefront, shopping cart rack

· Keep keys securely in hand when leaving or returning to parking areas
· Look around and inside vehicles before entering and departing
· Plan shopping trips and share itinerary with relatives.
Your Partners in Preparedness, the Civil Air Patrol and Beaumont Police Department wish everyone in Southeast Texas a safe, memorable Holiday Season.

For more on year-round peronal safety, 
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